The Bureau of Indian Affairs
has requested that the Barrow
cemetery be relocated from with-
in the town to
one mile southeast and be en-
larged by approximately 3.11
acres, Burton W. Silcock, Alaska
State Director for the Bureau of
Land Management, announced
this week.

In 1967, the Bureau of Indian
Affairs requested withdrawal of
approximately 3.3 acres for the
Jew cemetery site. The present
request will enlarge the site to a
total of 6.41 acres.

The Bureau of Indian Affairs
plans to relocate the graves from
old cemetery to the new loca-
tion.

The tract is located within
Naval Petroleum Reserve No. 4,
and concurrence to the with-
drawal of the land has been ob-

tained from the Department of
the Navy.
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withdrawal will soon be
ed in the Federal Register.
general will have a

of 30 days from publication
which to submit comments,
gestions, or objécti

ions to
withdrawal to the State Di
Bureau of Land
555 Cordova Street,
Alaska 99501.



